
TOWN OF RUTLAND 

SUPERVISOR AND PLANNING COMMISSION OPENINGS 

 Please consider getting involved and making a difference with your local Rutland Town Government.  A 
Town Board Supervisor seat is now available to complete a term for a now vacant Supervisor seat. This 
vacancy occurred when Supervisor Zentner took office as Town Chairperson.  The term would end April 
19, 2022. 

 A 3-year appointment for Plan Commissioner is also available. Ample resources, learning opportunities 
and materials are provided.  

To submit a letter of interest in the supervisor position, please send your letter to our Clerk, Dawn 
George at clerk@town.rutland.wi.us or by mail at 4177 Old Stage Rd., Brooklyn, WI 53521.  This is a 
great opportunity to get to know our Rutland community and all we have to offer! 

For the Planning Commission position, please see the attached link for an application and a job 
description. 

These letters of interest should be sent to the clerk by June 1, 2021. 

 

 

 


